
99 School Street · Canaan, VT  05903 
Tel: (802) 266-8910 · · Fax (802) 266-7068       

July 28, 2025 

Members of the Redistricting Task Force, 

The Canaan School District moves to remain within a Supervisory Union within a larger governance 
region to the extent practicable, under the terms of H.454 as approved on June 16, 2025, by the 
Senate and House of Representatives of the State of Vermont. The Canaan School District is hereby 
submitting our statement of intent to the new Redistricting Task Force when it is established and will 
work with the SU board to reach out to contiguous school districts to explore combining into a larger 
supervisory union. Our purpose is to optimize cost-savings and efficiencies where possible while 
maintaining local democratic engagement, oversight and accountability in order to achieve excellent 
educational outcomes for our communities’ children and youth at a cost Vermonters can afford. 

Sincerely,  

____________________________   Renee Marchesseault, Chair 

_____________________________ Raelene Begin, Vice Chair 

_____________________________ Therese Herr, Secretary 

_____________________________ Martha VanderWolk 

_____________________________ Kristie Begin 
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